Dear LEHYC Membership,

Governor Murphy announced the tennis courts may open this Friday, May 22nd starting 3 PM for both pickleball and tennis. As we prepare to open the courts, we respectfully ask members to adhere to the COVID-19 Racquet procedures. These policies will be posted online and at each entrance of the courts.

Court Reservations must be made prior to playing through the online reservation process. Reservation cannot be made before 8 AM the day before the requested reservation time. Note there will not be "Open Play" for pickleball at this time. See attachment for instructions on how to reserve a pickleball court (or go to Pickleball Tab under Tennis Tab on website).

Key points

- Guests are NOT permitted on the tennis courts until further notice.
- There will be no water or restrooms available (Please plan accordingly).
- Members and / or children are not able to watch from the Club porches or spectate
- Play is SINGLES only unless teammates for Doubles reside within the same household.
- Opponents must serve using different balls, either using a different color or clearly marking balls with name, and must not touch opponents' balls with hands

We thank you for your patience and look forward to having you on the courts. The new procedures are designed to ensure the safest possible experience for our members.

Be safe and have fun playing,

Laura Darling Commodore